
Briefing Note – Calne Leisure Centre.
Chairman’s announcement for the CAB on 13th November 2018.

A final scheme has now been developed with the architect. The design team are now developing the 
detailed designs and preparing tender documents. The scheme will deliver the following facilities:
 

 A new fitness suite:  this will be twice the size of the existing facility and will include new 
state-of-the-art fitness equipment. 

 New changing facilities:  all changing facilities will be replaced and reconfigured to better 
meet customer needs and will include a new accessible change facility.     

 Toilet Facilities:  all toilets will be upgraded.

 Reception:  the reception area will be re-designed and redecorated.

 Community/Event Space:  the café area will be redecorated. Further improvements may be 
made to this area; pending available budget.

 Those areas not being reconfigured will be redecorated

 Mechanical equipment will be upgraded, where required.  

 
Work is due to commence in early 2019.
 
It is our intension to keep the centre open during the refurbishment process, with works being 
completed in phases. More information regarding the phasing and impact on aspects of the facility 
will be provided to the community once the main contractor is appointed.  
 
The refurbished centre is planned to open in 2020. 
 
We will shortly be doing further communication and sharing the proposals locally, both in the leisure 
centre and the Calne community Hub & library building.


